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 The State system support for the Pay-in program is scheduled for 
implementation May 6, 1996.  Training sessions are being scheduled to provide 
you with sufficient detail to allow local district use of the system.  Since 
a new function is being added to the Medical Assistance Subsystem Menu you 
should request an update, via your Terminal Security Coordinator, to ensure 
data entry capability. 
 
 After determining who will use the subsystem, you must request, or ensure 
that, Standard Inquiry capability is available.  Once an individual is 
authorized to do standard inquiry the request should be made to allow a Pay-
in update function.  If the specific Pay-in function is not requested, you 
will not be able to use the Pay-in Subsystem. 
 
 These requests should be made through your terminal security coordinator. 
 
 


